
TECH TEAM NEWSLETTER:
NOVEMBER 2022

Announcements:

Dec.

13th

Monthly drop-in
meeting

3-4pm

Agenda

Recording

Key takeaway: Academic Partners get

news updates and price breaks on

materials from CompTIA. Every

District is encouraged to become an

Academic Partner. Contact Jill

Thielmann (jtheilmann@comptia.org)

for details.

November monthly drop in meeting

recap:

Replacement LCD screens

Keyboards

Motherboards

Upper and lower Chromebook base covers

Batteries

Power supply adapters and power cords

Workstation desks and chairs

Laptop repair tools

Anti-static mats

Starting a new program? Find frequently ordered

items below:

New Intern
Reimburse

-ment
Form 

See
attached!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EOqVpgX1qKAZr5qtxzFBiKinpxeJXG5VjUuVRWw-kuQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://vimeo.com/759261579
mailto:jtheilmann@comptia.org


Team Facilitators: Tiffany Taylor, Dr. LaVonne

McClain, Chris Beneck

So far this semester, the students have repaired

50 Chromebooks, and are looking forward to

taking the certification test in the near future. 

Carteret County Spotlight

Need help structuring a new program

or maintaining an existing one? 

Don't forget to meet with

your coach!

Reminder:

Districts K-Z: Maria Stavropoulos,

mstavi3@gmail.com

Districts A-J: John Ross,

johnross.va@gmail.com

Halifax County Spotlight

Carteret students in action

Team Facilitator: Mark Thompson 

Tech Team students are working on

industry certifications and will complete

them by the end of the semester. 

These students also set up workspaces

and practiced repairs on Chromebooks

and iPads.

Next, the students will learn how to set up

printers on the network.

They are working with the IT staff to

create a support ticket system to be

implemented by the beginning of January.

Registration for NCBCE’s 4th Annual Ready, Set,
App! (RSA) competition is open! This mobile app
building competition is open to all NC high
schoolers, and no prior computer science
experience is necessary! 

RSA provides each team with supplemental tools
and a dedicated intern to support them throughout
the competition. It serves as a great opportunity for
students to develop skills in design thinking by
having them find creative and innovative solutions
to problems in their community. In addition to this,
students will develop skills in coding, graphic
design, presentation, teamwork, critical thinking,
and so much more.

Registration closes on December 16, 2022. To sign
up your team, visit www.ncbce.org/ready-set-app.
For any questions, please reach out to Ciera Tucker,
NCBCE Program Manager, at ciera.tucker@nc.gov.

http://www.ncbce.org/ready-set-app

